Swann saddened by Covid-19 death and
rise in cases

Statement from the Health Minister Robin Swann

Road improvement scheme for Cable
Road, Whitehead

A £116,000 resurfacing scheme for Cable Road, Whitehead is due to commence on
Monday 24 August 2020.

Weir publishes guidance on new school
day

Education Minister Peter Weir has today published revised guidance setting
out how schools should plan for the new school day.

Road improvement scheme for Dungannon
Road, Cookstown

A £170,000 resurfacing scheme on a section of the A29 Dungannon Road is due
to commence on Monday 17 August 2020.
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Mini : A and AS level

students

Education Minister Peter Weir has congratulated A level and AS level students
who received results today and acknowledged the exceptional circumstances in
which they have been awarded.
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